
CCS Equity Centered Principal Pipeline Initiative
In 2021, Columbus City Schools was one of eight districts in the U.S. to be awarded an $8.2 million
multi-year grant from the Wallace Foundation. The Equity-Centered Pipeline Initiative (ECPI) seeks to
disrupt historic patterns in our education system by creating a comprehensive, aligned pathway that
develops and supports equity-centered leaders within the district ecosystem to directly impact student
achievement. Working with our community and university partners, this work is carried out in
alignment with our Portrait of a Graduate and our Strategic Plan Priority 3: Strong Learning
Communities in Every Region.

Levels of Leadership Development and Differentiated Coaching Support
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